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BSA secures extension of nbn OMMA contract 
 
Sydney, 15 October 2020 : BSA Limited (ASX:BSA) is pleased to announce today that it has secured an 
extension to its Operate and Maintain Master Agreement (OMMA) contract with NBN Co (nbn) for 6 months to 30 
June 2021 with an option for nbn to extend for a further six months to December 2021.  
 
BSA will continue to provide nbn with a range of activation and assurance services to its Fibre to the Premise 
(FTTP), Fibre to the Node (FTTN), Fibre to the Basement (FTTB) Fibre to the Curb (FTTC) and Hybrid Fibre Coax 
(HFC) network infrastructure.  The extension will be on similar commercial terms to the existing contract.  
 
BSA Managing Director Tim Harris said, “We are very pleased to extend our long term collaborative partnership 
with nbn and to continue to provide a market leading customer experience in connecting Australia to the National 
Broadband Network. 
 
We look forward to working through nbn’s procurement process to support a long-term agreement being secured 
beyond this current extension.” 
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This announcement is authorised by the  BSA Board 
 
Further Information: 
Timothy Harris 

Chief Executive Officer 
BSA Limited 
T: +61 2 8748 2464 
E: corporate@bsa.com.au 
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